
Please reconsider HB 3036.  I am a mother of two children who have been on a very slow incremental 
vaccine schedule. Freedom to do this my way has been really important to me and my family. I have 
been cautious about not administering too many vaccines as I am also a practitioner who works with 
children and have seen vaccine reactions that have concerned me over the years. I am not anti-vaccine, 
yet I do believe in administering only the absolutely necessary vaccines and in a very different schedule 
then the mainstream model.  
 
What I know from studying genetic models of methylation and  detox  for different patients, there are 
factors that make it more difficult for certain children to detox and deal with vaccines. Also kids who 
have autoimmune susceptibility are often triggered into active autoimmunity by vaccines (I have seen 
this in my practice as well). We need to be able to make Educated decisions that we feel are the best for 
our children. This is a fundamental right. This is not something that should be mandated by law or 
government . This is a choice that should remain in the hands of the parents and individuals.  
 
I also think that barring children from attending public school because they’re not completely up-to-date 
on their vaccines is an inappropriate and unfair punishment to those children. 
 
I feel very strongly about this issue and strongly oppose HB 3063.  
 
Thank you  
 
Christie Wilburn 
Corbett, OR 
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Chi Wilburn, L.Ac., MAcOM 

Benevolence Healing Arts LLC 

503.929.8529 
 
 
***IMPORTANT NOTICE: This communication, including any attachment, contains information that may 
be confidential or privileged, and is intended solely for the entity or individual to whom it is addressed. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited.*** 
 
 


